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24th March 2022

Upcoming events – Scout Section
Dear parents,

We are looking to get the Scouts out of the hut more to offer more fun activities and below are the details of the next 2 nights out;

31/03/2022 (NEXT WEEK)
The Scout section will be meeting at Superbowl in Kimberworth for a night of Bowling. We will be meeting at 7:30pm for 2 games and pickup will be approx. 9:00pm. The cost of this activity is £3.50 per person. Please bring the payment in cash on the night (correct money appreciated).

05/05/2022
The Scout section will be meeting at Hesley Wood (Main carpark) for an evening of air riffle shooting. The cost of the evening is being covered by the group. To be able to join in with this activity, we ask that you return the attached form BEFORE 28/04/2022 so that we can register your child’s place

Yours in Scouting

Dave Lindsay
On Behalf of;
The Scout Section leaders	
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